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     Registration for December Panther Fitness is Due on Tuesday, November 25th.  The cost of fitness will be $40.00 for one student and $70.00 for 2.  Classes will run Tuesdays and Thursday from 2:30-3:30 on the 4th, 6th, 11th, 13th, and 18th and 20th . This month we will be tentatively going bowling.  Each of those two dates we will be leaving school at 2:30 for Kent Lanes on Rt 43 with pick-up at the bowling alley no later than 3:45.  I will have dates for bowling soon! If you are currently in fitness please just turn in your money for this month by the 25th.  Those who are registering for the first time, please fill out the form below.


I give my child permission to participate in the Panther Fitness Enrichment program and assume all risks in connection with this program.  I release all St. Patrick staff from all claims, liability for any injury, or damage connected to the St. Patrick Panther Fitness program.  I am also aware that my child may travel off school premises to the bike trail or to Depyster field.  I understand I am responsible for the transportation of my child and am aware they must be picked up on Portage St. no later than 3:45pm.


______________________________                  ______________________________________
Child’s Name							Parent signature


Emergency Contact Number and Name



Panther Fitness Parent Letter
IMPORTANT!!!!
	Our field trip to the Kent State Rec Center climbing wall is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, November 18th.  Because of our numbers this year I will need at least 2 to 3 drivers in addition to myself to drop students off.  Students will need to be picked up at the school at normal dismissal time and driven to the Rec Center on Summit St.  All students will then be picked up by a parent or guardian by 4:00 at the REC CENTER, unless prior arrangements to be dropped off at latchkey have been made with me.  If I am unable to get enough drivers I will have to CANCEL the trip!!!  I know this may be difficult for some of you to get the time off but hopefully this might be enough notice.  Please call me at school, send in a note or email at mpritts@youngstowndiocese.org if you are ABLE to drive.

Thanks so much,
Miss Pritts

























